
Peek of the Week 
Woodlands  

Week commencing  29th January 2024 

Our Learning 

It’s been a great week exploring different 
stories in different ways to celebrate 
National Storytelling Week.  

Woodlands Owls:  
As part of our 
learning about our 
topic book ‘First Day 
at Bug School’, Miss 
Hall did a sensory 

version of the story where we got to take 
part in all the different lessons that the 
bugs did. We had maths puzzles, books, 
musical instruments, PE equipment and 
more.   

 

In one of our KS1 groups we have been 
reading You Can’t Take An Elephant On A 
Bus. We have used our best art skills to 
create pieces about the different animals 
on their unusual modes of transport.  

 

In our KS2 groups we followed the story 
of 2 people having a disagreement and as 
a class we came up with a list of things 
that they could do in order to resolve the 
issue, and we did really well!  

 

In Year 6, we have been looking at news 
stories from around the word  and 
researching and presenting our findings. 
This week we’ve been  finding out about  
the vape ban, the Megaminx rubix cube 
record, and the launch of  the biggest 
cruise ship (Icon of  the Seas). It’s been 
really fun to learn about all the different 
things that are happening across the 
world!  

Important Dates 
1 5 t h — 9 t h  F e b r u a r y : 
Children’s Mental health 
week 

 

6th February: Safer Internet 
Day 

 

9th February: End of term 

 

10th February: Chinese New 
Year  

 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Avraaj for working hard and being very engaged in lessons.  

Contact us:      sen@prioryschool.com      01628 600300  

 


